This year’s STEP Miami conference aims to provide an excellent opportunity to learn about the

newest changes, updates and trends in the market for international private client planning.

Partner Anthony Partridge and Associate Gregory Haddow will be attending.

If you would like to connect with Anthony and Gregory in Miami, please reach out via the links
provided on the right.

For more information on the conference, please visit this link.


https://www.ogier.com/people/anthony-partridge
https://www.ogier.com/people/gregory-haddow
https://stepmiamisummit.com/

